
 
 

 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Fighting for All of Us: Support the Public Sector 
Workers Strike for Pension Rights 

 
Speakers from: 

 

Public and Commercial Services Union 
National Union of Teachers 

University and College Lecturers’ Union 
 
 

ALL WELCOME 
 
 

Wednesday June 22
nd  

at 7.30pm 
 

Venue: Bradford Resource Centre, 17-21 Chapel St, Bradford, 
BD1 5DT 

 

 
 

                                                                         



 
 

On June 30th a number of public sector unions will hold a one day strike to 
oppose the coalition’s attempt to mutilate their occupational pension 
schemes. 
 

The Government want public sector workers to: 

 Pay 50% more for their pensions 

 Wait five years longer to get them 

 Get less when they eventually reach pensionable age 
 

The Government and their allies justify this because public sector workers 
occupational pensions are better than those in the private sector. 
 

They are absolutely right on this one! It is a scandal that private sector 
pension schemes are so poor. The solution is to bring private schemes up to 
the level of the public sector. 
 

If we let them wreck the best pensions in the country then the Government 
and their business friends will use this as a lever to drive down all other 
pensions, state as well as private. 
 

The attack on pensions is a key part of the Government’s austerity 
programme. They want us to pay for the bankers’ crisis, and the ‘market’, 
who actually caused the crisis, have the cheek to threaten us with a financial 
boycott! 
 

All is not lost. All over Europe ordinary people are beginning to rise up 
against their governments, and the market. If we come together and unite 
around every action we can beat them. 
 

That’s why June 30th is such an important step along the way. Come along 

to hear why, and better still get involved to make June 30th a massive 
success! 

 

BPCAC Planning Meetings 
Tuesday June 14th and July 12th at 6pm 

Venue: Bradford Resource Centre, 17-21 Chapel St, Bradford, BD1 5DT 
The Bradford People’s Coalition Against the Cuts can be contacted at the above address, via our website 

http://www.bpcac.org, or by subscribing to our mailing list https://lists.aktivix.org/mailman/listinfo/bpcac, or via our 
Facebook site: http://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Bradford-Peoples-Coalition-Against-Cuts/156154664428986  

http://www.bpcac.org/
https://lists.aktivix.org/mailman/listinfo/bpcac
http://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Bradford-Peoples-Coalition-Against-Cuts/156154664428986

